
S-275-6(1052) Norfolk – Wisner; C.N. 32319
c/o Kristen Veldhouse
1917 S 67th St
Omaha, NE 68106

You’re Invited to a Public 
Information Meeting!

Date:
 

Tuesday, September 10, 2019

Time:
 

5:30 - 8:00 PM
Presentation at 6:00 PM 

Location: Wisner-Pilger High School
Fine Arts Auditorium
801 18th St N
Wisner, NE 68791

NORFOLK TO WISNER
US-275



The Nebraska Department of 
Transportation (NDOT) is hosting a 
public information meeting to discuss 
the Norfolk – Wisner project. A formal 
presentation will begin at 6:00 PM, with an 
open house to follow. Project information 
will be available, and representatives 
from NDOT will be present to answer your 
questions and receive comments.

Please join us! 
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019

Time: 5:30 - 8:00 PM
Presentation at 6:00 PM

Location: Wisner-Pilger High School,
Fine Arts Auditorium
801 18th St N
Wisner, NE 68791

Comments will be collected through 
September 25, 2019 and should be 
submitted to:

Sarah Soula, NDOT Public Involvement
P.O. Box 94759, Lincoln, NE 68509-4759
sarah.soula@nebraska.gov
tel  (402) 479-4871
fax (402) 479-3989

Information regarding the proposed project will be available on the NDOT website at 
https://dot.nebraska.gov/projects/future-projects/ by clicking on “Norfolk - Wisner”. 
For those without internet access, information may be obtained at NDOT Headquarters, 
1500 Highway 2, Lincoln, NE, or by contacting:

Kevin Domogalla, NDOT District 3 Engineer
408 N 13th St, Norfolk, NE 68701-3714
kevin.domogalla@nebraska.gov
tel (402) 370-3470

Project Details
S-275-6(1052) Norfolk – Wisner; C.N. 32319

NDOT is proposing to improve approximately 16 miles of U.S. Highway 275 (US-275), 
located in Stanton and Cuming Counties, Nebraska. The project begins 8.5 miles east 
of Norfolk, approximately 0.30 mile west of the intersection of US-275 and Nebraska 
Highway 57 (N-57) at mile marker (MM) 85.80 and extends east and south to the west 
side of Wisner, Nebraska at MM 101.79, where it ties into the existing US-275 four-lane 
roadway. 

The improvements would expand the 
existing two-lane highway to a four-lane 
expressway by constructing a new, parallel 
two-lane roadway, including drainage 
structures, adjacent to the existing US-275. 
The existing two lanes of US-275 would be 
resurfaced and bridges would be repaired 
or replaced as needed. In addition to 
mainline US-275 construction, the project 
may include improvements at the US-275 
intersections with N-57, Nebraska Highway 
15 (N-15) and Nebraska Highway 51
(N-51), as well as various county roads.

NDOT will make every reasonable accommodation 
to provide an accessible meeting facility for all 
persons. Appropriate provisions for the hearing 
and visually challenged or persons with Limited 
English Proficiency (LEP) will be made if NDOT is 
notified by September 3, 2019.
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